From: Lydia Davis < I

Sent: 23 August 2015 21:40

To: McClue, Jonathan

Subject: Application reference 2015/4030/P
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

For the attention of Mr Jonathan McClue
Dear sir

I lived in Remsted House on Mortimer Estate about 12 years ago. | understand that there are plans to render the
exterior walls. However, | really hope that the planners will not allow this.

Mortimer Estate has some nice features, including, its brickwork and curved walls. | think it would most certainly be
a step in the wrong direction to cover over the brickwork and would ask you to please keep the buildings the way
they are. Some of the houses surrounding the estate are large white rendered buildings. However, unlike these
grand houses which are occupied by the wealthy, | would be concerned that the council would not always be able to
decorate the buildings on Mortimer Estate although the brickwork is pleasant anyway.

I, therefore, object to the application.
Yours sincerely

Eleanor Davis
3 Lake Walk, Collingtree, Northampton

Sent from my iMac



